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Comments: Thank you for your work on the Lolo Forest Plan.  I wish to state my full support of the Blackfoot

Clearwater Stewardship Act and urge you to put all of the components of the collectively devised agreement into

the Lolo Forest Plan, adding the new recreation areas north of Ovando, and the  acres of Wilderness area to the

Scapegoat, the Bob Marshall and the Mission Mountains Wilderness areas.  These actions will help insure that

these treasured Wilderness areas of Montana are available for the enjoyment of our children and grandchildren.

Thank you!


